

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

21st September 2017

Dear Parents and carers,

Caldy Church is holding a special celebration service at 10am on Sunday 29th October. It is the anniversary of the church's dedication to "All Saints" and so we have a birthday party once a year to celebrate!

I will be leading the service that day, and would like to invite the Avalon School choir to join me and the congregation for this special occasion. The service will be planned around the children's participation and will last about an hour.

After the service there will be refreshments in the church hall - and cake...this is a birthday celebration after all, and other optional party activities.

You are all invited, and I very much hope that you and your family can join me on the 29th October at Caldy Church.

I would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the school office by Friday 29th September.

With best wishes,

John Bleazard Rector

Rector of St Bridget's, West Kirby with Caldy Church 40 Village Road, West Kirby Wirral CH48 7HE 0151 625 1052

%			
Name o	of pupil: Ye	ear :	
	My son / daughter will be available to sing with Avalon school choir on Sunday 29 th October at Caldy Church		
My son / daughter will be not be available to sing with Avalon school choir on Sunday 29 th October at Caldy Church			
Signed:	d: Date:		







